
2021 Good Turn for Pipestone 

The Good Turn staff are pleased to announce that registration is now open for all three Good Turn Weekends 
on the Council website (http://www.buckeyecouncil.org/goodturnprogram).  

As in year’s past, we are offering project selections by family/grouping.  Once your unit makes their 
registration, our project coordination team will review, and assign a specific project for your unit.  For 
example, if your unit selects “paint/stain structure” from the list, we will determine what structures are most 
in need, and assign applicably.  Also, if two smaller units select “paint/stain structure” for the same 
weekend, we may assemble them into a team and have them conquer an entire structure, as opposed to 
having half of two completed.  If your unit has already spoken with and received approval from the Ranger 
for a specific project, please indicate so on the registration. 

In years past, there has been some mild confusion over assumptions on campsite assignments.  Campsites 
and/or buildings will be assigned on a first-come/first-served basis.  In 2021, buildings will have to be 
rented.  This will avoid having more units in a building than assigned!  If the campsite you wanted does not 
appear on the list when you register, it is likely because another unit has already selected it, and it is no 
longer available.  Moral to the story – if you simply *must* stay in Lenape or the world will end, get your 
registration in early. 

More information will be forthcoming as available. 

Thank you for all that you do for our youth, and our camp! 

Michael Devine 

Good Turn Coordinator 
Seven Ranges Scout Reservation 
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